
               Giggleswick Primary School Newsletter 

A member of The Ribblesdale Federation of Schools – Do everything in love (1 Corinthians 16:14) 

Dates for Diaries 2022 

 (Please note diary dates may change and 

dates will also be added  throughout the     

academic year) 

Monay 4th July  Sports Day 

Tuesday 5th July  Y 6 Transfer  

Evening Settle College  

Wednesday 6th July  Transfer Day  

The Ribblesdale        

Federation of Schools & 

Settle College  

Friday 8th July Federation Trip to     

Fleetwood  

Tuesday 12th July New Starters meeting for 

parents 5.30pm 

 Wednesday 13th 

July 

Performance time: 

1.30pm & 6.30 pm 

 Y5 & Y6 Federation Joint 

Performance 

The Richard Whitely 

Theatre  

Saturday 16th July 

 

 

Tuesday 19th July  

Summer Fair at Giggles-

wick Primary School 

 

Y6 leavers service in St 

Alkelda’s 10.30am 

All welcome. 

Friday 22nd July School closes at 3.30pm 

for the summer holidays 

June Whole School Attendance:  

 97.12% 

 

Welcome to our July Newsletter which is the final 

letter of this academic year - what a wonderful year it 

has been! We would like to thank our parents for 

their support and would like to reiterate the 

importance of keeping in touch with us directly if you 

need any clarification on school related matters. 

Please also continue to check our Federation 

website and follow us on Twitter! We may not have 

seen our parents in person as often as we would 

have yet we know you have been with us ‘remotely’ 

for our weekly assemblies; thank you for joining us 

each week. We look forward to seeing many of you 

in person during this month’s Sports Day. Thank you 

to ‘Friends’ who have supported us throughout this 

academic year. They will continue to do good things 

for us as always. If you would like to get involved 

everyone is welcome! We’d like to thank Mr Gibbons, 

our Chair of Governors, and all Governors for everything they have done voluntarily for our 

Federation over the past academic year. We wish our wonderful Year 6 pupils well during their 

transition to Year 7 (please keep in touch and let us know how you are getting on). It’s been 

wonderful for our team to watch you grow and progress through this phase of your education and 

we are confident that you will do well during your time at Settle College. We also look forward to 

getting to know our new reception pupils as we have heard lots of lovely things already! We are 

very much looking forward to our Federation seaside trip, to finish off this academic year.  Have a 

safe and happy summer from all the team at The Ribblesdale Federation of Schools!  

Sports Day 

Thank you to all staff for making this into such a splendid day. Well done to all pupils for taking part and trying their best, they were brilliant. 

 

Edinburgh 22  

We would like to thank our Federation team for taking the time away from their own families and 

making the Year 5 & 6 Edinburgh Experience so special. It truly was an amazing experience.  

Thank you to the Mrs Jarrom for organising this trip and itinerary. We had such lovely feedback 

from the places we visited regarding the pupils excellent behaviour, which made us feel so proud. 

We can’t decide which activity was our favourite as there were so many highlights.  

 

 

 

 

 



Weather & PE Days                                                                                                                                                                                                                 
Please ensure children have a sun hat and a named bottle of water in school each day. On days where sun screen is 
needed, please use an all day cream before school or send your child with a named roll on or spray cream that they can 
manage independently. Our staff cannot put sun cream on pupils. Please also bring a lightweight waterproof coat if you 
can as the weather can be varied.  

 

To follow ‘The Ribblesdale Federation of Schools’ via Twitter - please 

go to ‘@FedRibblesdale’ This is a protected account and only 

confirmed followers will have access to the Tweets and our complete 

profile. Please help our followers to grow! Thank you for your 

continuing support from all the team at  Giggleswick P. School   

(Part of The Ribblesdale Federation of Schools) 

 

School Money                                                                                                                                                                    
Please can School Money be paid in full from week to week. We have recently had a build up on accounts which have 
reached £100 and in some cases over! This has a huge impact on what we can spend each month for much needed school 
resources (due to parental arrears affecting our school budget). We appreciate that money is extremely tight at the moment 
due to the rise in utility bills and petrol costs. If you need any financial support, please get in touch. Please can all accounts 

Homework  

Thank you to those who have supported our Homework Policy throughout this academic year. We expect that homework 

is completed regularly and handed in on the return date set by your child’s class teacher. 

Feeling Poorly 

If your child is poorly, we would prefer the focus to be on them getting better. We do not expect pupils to be working 

at home when they are ill. Please keep your child at home if they have a sickness bug. The NHS guidance states 

that you should be in the clear for 48 hours from the last episode of sickness (diarrhoea /vomiting).  For more 

information go to: https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/diarrhoea-and-vomiting/ 

Come To Our Federation Show - The Pirates Of The Curry Bean! 

Our wonderful Year 5 & 6 pupils have been working hard on their end of year performance, which will take pace at the Richard Whitley Theatre 

(Gigglewick School, Giggleswick) on Wednesday 13th July. Please can pupils be at the theatre by 6.00pm, as the performance starts at 6.30pm. 

For tickets, please order directly via The Richard Whitely Theatre by visiting the theatre’s website: https://giggleswick.ticketsolve.com/

shows/873636606  

(Performance times: 1.30pm & 6.30pm - Also see letter for details)  

It is going to be a night to remember!  

Federation Trip To Fleetwood 

A very enjoyable trip was had by all pupils and Staff. Thank you to  

Everyone for making it such a success.  


